
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  06/01/2020 06:58:52 PM

To:  Nelinda Palomino <nelinda323@gmail.com>

Subject:  Re: Planned Towers by Capital Records
 

Hi Nelinda,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. Response to your comments will be provided in the Final EIR, for which you will be notified once available
for public review.  

Once the Final EIR is released, there will be a public hearing process for the related entitlements, at which time, I would advise that
you provide any comments regarding non-CEQA related issues for the decision maker's consideration. 

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Mon, Jun 1, 2020 at 9:46 AM Nelinda Palomino <nelinda323@gmail.com> wrote:
I am emailing about my concerns on Case Number: ENV-2018-2116-EIR which is the plan to construct to huge towers by  
Capital Records. An area that is already congested.  
How will this affect traffic patterns in the area?  Especially near the argyle exit of the 101 which already gets back up even when
it's not rushhour.
There is so many things about this project that is so wrong how can any member of the city approve of this. And would alter my
view of ever voting for a member that did. First of all its way too big for the area. Second its on a fault line! Third its from a
company that is losing money in their buildings in San Franscico. It is bring nothing to the neighborhood but a money pit. That
building after this pandemic is going to sit empty and you all know it. 
Thank you
Nelinda Palomino

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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